Derby Hospitals Choir Extra-ordinary Meeting – Wednesday 13th September 2023
Prior to rehearsal at St John’s Church, Allestree, Derby
Minutes
This meeting was called to coincide with the first rehearsal and address one issue.
The Constitution as required by the Charity Commission.
Prior to the meeting the draft Constitution and information about applying for Charitable status was circulated. David explained the issue and the process that had been undertaken and asked for a show of hands of those in agreement. All present agreed.

The Constitution was accepted and David agreed to keep all informed of the progress of the application for Charitable status, whilst asking that subscription payments be delayed until such time as this was granted. 
The meeting closed and the rehearsal continued.
There were 46 members present.

